Memorandum

Date:

November 5, 2020

To:

Clerk of the Board

From:

Chris Sneddon, Public Works

Transportation Deputy Director

Subject:

Olive Mill Roundabout Coastal

Development Permit Application 19CDP-00000-00048

CC:

Scott McGolpin, Public Works Director

Laura Yanez, City of Santa Barbara Project Manager

Walter Rubalcava, County Project Manager

The Olive Mill Roundabout Project is being heard by the Board of Supervisors on Tuesday November 17, 2020 for a Coastal Development Permit appeal. The lead department for the appeal is County Planning and Development and the County and City of Santa Barbara Public Works Departments will be present as the co-applicants. The County/City PW's Departments are requesting that the Clerk of the Board please provide the following items to the Board of Supervisors prior to the hearing date:

PowerPoint Presentation – Olive Mill Roundabout

2. Conditions modifications request letter - Olive Mill Roundabout

Thank you,

Chris Sneddon (805) 568-3064